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30th March 2020 

 

Dear All, 
 

 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, the charity staff and all volunteers, we would like to 

express our support to all individuals and families directly and indirectly affected by COVID-

19. 

 

We are very aware of the impact, stress and worry that such a pandemic may place on those 

living with glycogen storage disorders and we want to reassure you that the charity is 

continually monitoring the situation. 

 

We are very well connected to the Government, NHS and all GSD medical departments, as 

well as the British Inherited Medical Disease Group (BIMDG).  We recently circulated the 

most up to date advice from these sources and we will continue to update this advice as new 

information is provided. 

 

If you would like to find more information on how you can protect yourself and others, please 

visit our website at www.agsd.org.uk and follow the links through to our dedicated webpage 

regarding COVID-19.  Here you will find advice, guidance and support, as well as a webinar 

video from the BIMDG. 

 

Although we are a small charity with limited resources, we want to reassure the AGSD 

community that we are here for you.  We will continue to work to support you wherever 

possible during these difficult weeks and months. 

 

In the meantime, please abide by the government guidelines to ensure that your own, and others 

health, is not placed into jeopardy. 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nick Jones 

Acting Chair of the Trustee Board 


